
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
18/6/2015 Edition 34 Summer Term    Tel/Fax: 01726 850420  
Email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk  www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website 

Dear Parents, 
A massive thank you to everyone involved in helping 
to make the Summer Fete a huge success last Friday.  
The weather did not dampen anyone’s spirits as over 
£600 was raised for the Friends of Bugle School to 
spend directly on the children. 
Tomorrow is our sports day and we are hoping for 
much better weather for this event.  The first race will 
be starting at approximately 9:30 am with the Year 5/6 
boys. We look forward to seeing you tomorrow.  
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Achievers of the Week Ending 12/6/15 
Reception John Buckland 
Year 1 Faith Millard  
Year 2 Ines Simoes 
Year 3 Courtney Whiting 
Year 4 Sergio Rodrigues 
Year 5 Shane Cooper 
Year 6 Adam MacInally 
Class of the Week Year 2 
Reading Challenge Year 6 
Attendance  Year 1   97.2% 

Reading Challenge week ending 12/6/15 
Reception      64.14%  
Year 1  77.42% 
Year 2  49.65% 
Year 3  78.27% 
Year 4  67.7% 
Year 5  75.7% 
Year 6  81.18% 

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children 
who continue to work hard and 
show excellent behaviour in 
school.  166 texts were sent to 
parents last Friday for children 
that had remained ‘green’ all 
week.  Well done! 

Hazard Alley 
Last Friday, 12th June, Year 5 visited St Austell Fire 
Station where they learnt about how to stay safe.   
 
 
 

This is what the children thought: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Hit the Surf! 
On Friday 12th June, Year 6 participated in a ‘Hit the 
Surf’ session at Fistral Beach, Newquay.   
Luckily, the weather stayed dry, which meant we had 
the perfect surfing conditions. 
The sessions are designed to teach children how to 
have fun at the beach safely.  After warming up and 
learning about the ‘nipper boards’, we started to put 
our skills to the test!  We all rode the ‘gnarly’ waves 
and did it with style! 
After a while, we then went back to the sandy shore.  
The Lifeguards taught us how to rescue people using 
a rescue tube.  We successfully saved each other – 
watch out Cornwall, mini Lifeguards at work! 
We all agreed that it was the BEST TRIP EVER! 
By All of Year 6  

Diary Dates: 
19/6/15 Sports Day  
22/6/15 Year 2 breakfast 
25/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
29/6/15 Reception breakfast 
2/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
  Bodmin College Transition Day 
3/7/15  Reception to St Austell Cinema 
6/7/15  Year 1 breakfast 
6&7/7/15 Poltair and Penrice Transition Days 
  Transition for all Year Groups 
8/7/15  Year 5 Science thinker day at Poltair 
9/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
9/7/15  STALC Presentation Evening 
10/7/15 Year 3 to Porth Beach 
13-15/7/15 Year 5/6 Residential Trip  
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term 

18/6/2015  

I was amazed and 
learnt about loads. 

Ellie 

It was a lot of fun but I 
also found out lots of 
facts which will help me 
stay safe.             Angel 

It was really 
informative. 

Daniel 

I had so much fun.  I 
learnt a lot about 
electricity and how 
dangerous it is. Jasmine 
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Our Cricket Tournament 
On Tuesday 16th June, Bugle School Cricket team 
went to St Austell Cricket Club for a tournament.  For 
most of the team it was their first match playing for the 
school and they all done well.  The team were: Seth 
Harvey, Summer Dingle, Zachary Knight, Vaughan 
Powell, Colby Colvin and Daniel Sturtridge.   
Our first match was against Mount Charles.  We lost 
but we played well as a team.  We got a few wickets 
in that match (things you aim for when you bowl).   

We played against Gorran in our second match 
drawing 255-255.  We played that game confidently 
with clapping if we played well.  Colby and Seth 
fielded amazingly.   
Our third match was against Biscovey.  We lost that 
match but played with determination to win.  Seth and 
Colby battled really well in that game.   
Our last game was against St Stephens, we won that 
game.  Daniel and Seth bowled well that game. 
Well done team. 
By Daniel Sturtridge (Captain) 

 
Orders need to be placed by Friday 26th June for uniform to be available by the end of term. 
STYLE COLOUR 22” 24” 26” 28” 30” 32” S(34) PRICE TOTAL 

ESSENTIAL V-NECK 

S/SHIRT 

NAVY        £9.50  

BLAZER NAVY        £21.00  

 STYLE COLOUR 24” 26” 28” 30” 32” S(34”) PRICE TOTAL 

ESSENTIAL SWEATCARDI NAVY       £10.50  

 STYLE COLOUR 3-4yrs 5-6yrs 7-8yrs 9-
10yrs 

11-
12yrs 

13-
14yrs 

PRICE TOTAL 

FLEECE JACKET NAVY       £13.50  

REVERSIBLE COAT NAVY       £18.00  

LIGHTWEIGHT JACKET NAVY       £13.00  

STYLE COLOUR ONE SIZE ONLY PRICE TOTAL 

KNITTED HATS NAVY  £4.50  

PE KIT TEE SHIRT COLOUR 22/24” 26” 28” 30” 32” S (34”) PRICE TOTAL 

 WHITE        

 

P.E. SHORTS (Plain) COLOUR 22/24” 26/28” 30/32” X X X   

 NAVY    X X X  

 

NYLON BAG COLOUR ONE SIZE ONLY   

 NAVY  £11.00  

  STYLE COLOUR ONE SIZE ONLY PRICE TOTAL 

CLIP ON TIES NAVY  £4.00  

  STYLE COLOUR ONE SIZE ONLY PRICE TOTAL 

BOOK BAG NAVY  £3.00  

IRON ON NAME LABELS  QTY PRICE TOTAL 

 PACK OF 15 LABELS  £1.30  

 PACK OF 30 LABELS  £1.99  

For larger sizes please enquire at school for details. 

NAME OF PUPIL   CLASS   

I ENCLOSE: 
CASH 

  CHEQUE   
PAYABLE 
TO 

  TOTAL   £ 

SIGNED   DATE   

 


